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IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 
 
(AE14/490)  PROGRAMME – Internal Product 
 
 
Senator Ludwig (Written) asked: 
 
Where did advice concerning the website accessibility certification and provision of 
PDFs come from and what was the content of that advice? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The advice comes from the Australian Government Information Management Office’s 
website, http://webguide.com.au, which states that PDFs are acceptable if alternative 
formats such as HTML are provided or contact details are made available.  
 

http://webguide.com.au/

